
FEBRUARY:  EBLAST to be sent Feb 9, 2024 

Subject line: Put Yourself in the Reunion Picture! 

 

Only 106 days ‘til May 23rd! 

 

The 50th was memorable and it’s time to make new memories at the 55th! 

Pre-reunion Kick-off!  

Wellness: Mind, Body, Spirit. Please join us as we begin to explore our reunion theme. "What's Next? 

Learn and Practice Ela Ben-Ur's Innovator's Compass, a Tool for Reflection, Problem-Solving and 

Planning" - a March12 Zoom event from 6:30-7:50 pm ET. It’s open to all ‘69ers whether or not you’re 

coming to reunion. The program is presented by Jessica Bacal,  https://www.jessbacal.com/ Director of 

Reflective Practices (Office of Integrative Learning, Smith College). All you'll need is a pencil/pen, and one 

or two sheets of paper. For zoom instructions and to register CLICK HERE. We hope to see you there! 

Reminder: The class has set aside a financial assistance fund to help classmates with attending Reunion. 
To request assistance, first submit this Google Form to Arthur Pero, Office of Alumnae Relations. Your 

identity will be removed from the form before it is processed and will not be shared with any member of 

the Class of ’69. When a request is approved, a customized registration link will be provided by Smith.   

“Embracing Our Futures” May 23-26, 2024 

https://www.jessbacal.com/
https://events.blackthorn.io/en/i0hMsA6/class-of-1969-virtual-event-with-jess-bacal-4a3tS62KFZ/overview
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_LVoX4DJihpCiiBSE9&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=Co50w_WuOlxgvMsSV4n6MqPHDP0wsZaUNZsrR53oiAc&m=lma4vm5vehjb9UA9dMQdqzsaykO83ERyJfrKMuAIBmJj5d0SruWs8DrixtM6-7w7&s=xlU6xqjquj8WI6XdP-nSRijXvfYyOaT0zA0-eW4IqoE&e=
Margaret Levy




OR are you ready to register right NOW? Find your personalized registration form Find My Form. 

Don’t miss your chance to be part of the Class of ’69 Virtual Art Show. The deadline is coming up. Submit 

your piece(s) with VAS Submission Form or ask Ellen Kierr Stein ellen.k.stein@gmail.com.  

Care to help out at HQ for an hour or two during reunion? The more the merrier. Contact HQ Chair Jean 

Krogh jbkrogh18@gmail.com. 

If you plan to make a gift to The Smith Fund for reunion, please consider making your gift in memory of 

one of our dear classmates In Memoriam. Learn more from Susan Bangs Munro sbmunro47@gmail.com  

 

REMINDER: Reunion questions or ideas? Let us know at 55threunion.69smith@gmail.com & visit the 

class website to see the draft Program Schedule - Class of 1969 

 

 

https://smith.my.site.com/smithcommunity/s/findmyreunionlink
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFWsYWrnV83T58d3ZfMFcXf-e9lxUjy0jRuOBJz2JTPo5SQw/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:ellen.k.stein@gmail.com
mailto:jbkrogh18@gmail.com
https://alumnae.smith.edu/smithcms/1969/389-2/
mailto:sbmunro47@gmail.com
mailto:55threunion.69smith@gmail.com
https://alumnae.smith.edu/smithcms/1969/389-2/

